
First Mutual Holdings Limited (FMHL) wishes to advise its shareholders and members of the public 

that the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange has granted approval for a further extension of the publication 

deadline for the financial statements for the year ended 31 December 2024 to 31 May 2025.  The 

delay has arisen because the Company's auditors are yet to complete their technical review of the 

translated Zimbabwe Gold (ZWG) financials.  

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD

S F Lorimer

Company Secretary

30 April 2025

EXTENSION OF TIME TO PUBLISH FULL YEAR 
FINANCIAL RESULTS FY2024
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